
 
 

INTERNATIONAL AUSTER CLUB 

SAFETY STATEMENT 
 

Safety is our first priority in all International Auster Club activities. 

We are committed to implementing and developing Safety standards at every level within the 
club, which will include supporting and informing our members in Auster matters. 

 

My committee and I are fully committed to making our operations as Safe as possible by using all 
reasonable means at our disposal to reduce risks to As Low As Reasonably Possible (ALARP). 

 

 

 

H Bichan                                                                                                                                                                       
Chairman IAC                                                                                                                                                            
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